


still being vetted. Issues of online access are still being addressed, including online access to 

institutional subscribers who are not ALA members. A letter is being sent to Stanford University 

authorizing them to provide online access for volumes 1-26, which are searchable across issues. 

DttP wants at least 100 more subscribers in order to increase revenue to cover costs. How to 

make this happen is a question for the Committee and DttP to ponder. 

 

Occasional Papers 

An occasional papers series has been under consideration for a long time. The Committee moved 

this idea closer to reality by drafting the framework. This series will be open access under the 

auspices of the Publication Committee. The Editorial Board will consist of the chair and chair-

elect of the Publications Committee and two GODORT members, one with editorial experience 
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goal is to launch this project within the next few months. Editorial Board members and 

contributions are to be solicited. 

 

The meeting ended at 9:45 AM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barb Mann, Chair 

 

 

 

 


